
Unfortunately, we have not received as many bookings from your year groups (2003, 2004 and 2005) as we had 
hoped for and have taken the difficult decision to not go ahead with this reunion. If you would still like to book in 
for the dinner you are more than welcome to attend but just so you know there have only been a handful of 
alumni booked in for this dinner from your year and it will be mainly 2010–2012 years attending. 
 
If you are already booked in you are welcome to still attend but if you would like a refund then contact me at 
be270@cam.ac.uk and I will get that processed for you. 
 
Our apologies for the inconvenience but we thought this to be the best plan of action to minimise any 
disappointment. I do hope you understand and we will be in contact in the future to let you know another date for 
your reunion. We would very much welcome your thoughts on what would be an appealing reunion event for you 
including your thoughts on the time of year the and the event format. 
 
With kind regards,  
 
 
Benji Easlick-Shoolman 
Development Assistant (Events and Communications) 
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